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July  2025  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

 I wish everyone and their families a safe and happy summer. 
There will not be any meetings in the months of July and 
August. The next meeting is September 9, 2025. 
 
  Everyone should have received their annual Pensioner Status 
Form. This must be filled out, notarized and mailed back to the 
pension department. Failure to do so will result in having your 
pension deposits suspended.  
 
  You should have also received a letter and booklet from the 
Electrical Workers Death Benefit Society which describes the 
benefits that a beneficiary receives when a member dies.  
Please make your spouse or children aware of what to do if you 
pass. 
 
  The contract raise of one dollar per pension credit will take 
effect at the end of the year but will be retroactive from the new 
contract date, which I think is your May pension check. 

 
 Dues for 2024/25 are still only $15.00. Anyone who has not 
paid, please see me at our next meeting or mail your dues to the 
address at the top of this page. The dues year begins every 
September. The new year of 2025/2026 will begin with the next 
meeting which is September 9th. 
 
   
   

                    Fraternally yours, 
Michael Manfredi 
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